
March 14, 2019 
 
Just a quick note;  
 
My appointments tomorrow do not allow me time to come and testify in person in favor of Mr. Brune. 
 
After reviewing his resume I find his depth and breadth of experience to be the exact mix we need as 
DEC Commissioner. I am especially impressed with his background at CIRI and at the RDC (Resource 
Development Council). 
 
I believe his work experience and his volunteer experience will do DEC proud. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
PA 

 

PeggyAnn E. McConnochie 

 


